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Friday morning WebEx meetings have been one way the  
C4 team has stayed connected during this time of physical 
distancing.  Director Gene Hack got a surprise last week 
when his team logged on donning hats of many shapes and 
sizes, including mouse ears, mortarboards, and cowboy hats! 

Dates to Remember 

May 21 - Last day for BCSC eLearning 
May 30 - CNHS Virtual Graduation 10:00 

   CEHS Virtual Graduation 1:00 

C4 Veterinary Careers instructor Amanda Rogers 
shared this statement with her students: “Often 

overlooked are the effects that this kind of issue [COVID 
– 19 pandemic] has on pets. I want to take this week to 
research the results of the current situation and what 
we, as a class, can do to help ease the effects on our 

local shelters and veterinary hospitals.” 
Rogers challenged her students to bring in donations 

and they answered!  Pictured above left are the 
donations, delivered to the Bartholomew County 

Humane Society on Monday. Top left center, North 
Decatur junior Tayelor Phelps is excited about the 

donations she is contributed. Above center right, 
Hauser senior Macie Hill holds a thank you card and 

the contribution of a gracious donor. Above right, more 
donations of food and dewormer were coordinated by 
Columbus North senior Riley Eder, with the generous 

assistance of Hope Veterinary Clinic. 
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